
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Warren Hutmacher, City Manager   

Date: March 14, 2011  

Subject: E911 Update 

 
BACKGROUND 

At the February City Council Meeting, the Council directed staff to conduct additional 
research into three areas: 

1. Phase I / Phase II Compliance fees charged by wireless service suppliers  

2. Potential Fees for Radio Use 

3. Potential Fees for Fire Dispatching 

Staff is working to address these issues.  
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